WMPCC automatic acknowledgement

Thank you for your correspondence which has been received in the West Midlands Police and Crime Commissioner’s office.
 

We will aim to provide a detailed response within 20 working days; however, if there is a reason why this will take longer we will write and let you know.  
 

There may also be occasions when a response is not appropriate.  
 

Please note that we may not reply to the following: 
 

· Copy letters / e-mails; 
· Correspondence which contains comment/s only, and a response is not required; 
· Sales and / or marketing literature; 
· Vexatious letters / e-mails; and 
· Letters / e-mails containing abusive or discriminatory language. 
 
In all other instances, including requests for the release of information using Freedom of Information Act 2000 legislation or the Data Protection Act/General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR), please accept this response as confirmation that your request has been received.  If it is necessary in order to respond to your query, the information you send to us may be shared with West Midlands Police.
 

Keeping your personal information safe and secure is a priority for us.  We have updated our Privacy Notice in line with the new data protection regulations (GDPR), and we have made it easier for you to understand all the information we collect and why we collect it.  We will use the contact details and the information you have provided to respond appropriately to you.   To find out more about how we use your personal information please look at our PRIVACY NOTICE 
 

You may be able to find information to resolve your enquiry on the Commissioner’s website which can be found here: http://www.westmidlands-pcc.gov.uk/
 

